                                                                  
New Brunswick Chapter

Presidents Report – April 25, 2018 meeting
First, I want to apologize for not being at our April meeting but wanted to update you on a few happenings with the CSSE since we last met in February.
A few weeks ago, we launched our new national website after many months of hard work from the staff at National.  This new site replaces our old site as well as the Nation builder site we moved to at the end of 2017.  We needed to move to the Nation Builder platform to easily transition to the new platform and we want to say we are sorry if anyone saw any inconvenience during this transition.
The new website offers us a lot more flexibility in scheduling events, maintaining our member database and general communication.  I want to thank Christian Fournier who has stepped up to manage the new website.  Hopefully you were able to register with the new site for this meeting and the upcoming NAOSH breakfast meetings.  Please bear with us as we learn the system, so we can provide more value to you.
NAOSH week is coming very soon, and I encourage you to review the NAOSH website for ideas on how you can promote this week as well as possibly volunteering to help at one of the 7 breakfasts around the province.
National is giving away one free registration per region to the Professional Development Conference this year and to enter all you have to do is attend a CSSE meeting between February 1st and May 31st and your name will be entered into the draw which will take place on June 29th.

Your New Brunswick chapter will again this year be conducting a draw for either registration to the PDC or a CHSC course registration.  You will receive a ballot for every meeting attended in 2018 from February until August with the draw taking place at the August meeting in Bathurst.    

Lastly I want to thank our executive team for their support and encourage our membership to ask how you can get more involved to help make your association the best it can be.

 

Respectfully submitted,
Darrel Nickerson
Chair, New Brunswick Chapter
Canadian Society of Safety Engineering

